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Downtown Solid Waste Issues

Dear Mayor Treece and Members of the Council:

The Downtown Leadership Council recently discussed the Council's adoption of
872-18 and the City's purchase of the property at9l2 East \Malnut to be used by

the Solid W'aste Division for a trash compactor and recycling container to remedy

the problems with the dumpsters in the adjoining alley.

The DLC did have a limited discussion regarding that purchase, but would like to

further study and help provide input on solid waste issues downtown in the future.

In that regard, the DLC requests that the City staff present a report explaining in
more detail how solid waste and recycling is currently handled downtown,

including a def,rnition of what is classified as solid waste and the efforts made to

eliminate grease dumping, etc. The DLC would also like a better understanding of
which city department regulates and enforces which aspects, and how.

We would appreciate a breakdown of how it is both charged and paid for,

particularly for residential units and complexes within the M-DT area that was

previously zoned C-2, including what on-site waste management requirements the

UDC places on residential complexes"

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours very truly,

Scott A. Wilson
DLC Chair


